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Date 16th May 2018
KS4 Jackets
Dear Parent/ Carer,

Unfortunately, due to a problem with suppliers, we are no longer able to obtain stocks of the KS4 zipped jackets.  There is a limited stock available at Sportec, where our uniform is now sold. Once this stock is gone, then the item will no longer be available.

If your child already has a jacket then obviously they will be able to continue wearing it. This will be the case until June 2019, when the item will no longer be part of Cefn Saeson school uniform.  The choice for KS4 (Year 10 & 11) will either be the standard V-neck sweatshirt or the School blazer.

We are sorry for the inconvenience but as our school “colour” and the style of jacket is not a standard one with most uniform companies, we have struggled to obtain a replacement supply.
Any queries please ring Mrs L Corish on 01639 791315.
Yours sincerely


Mr D.L.R Cole

Headteacher
A learning community where success is expected and celebrated





    Prifathro,


                 D.L.R. Cole  B.Eng.,


Afan Valley Road,


Cimla,


Castell Nedd,


SA11 3TA





Headteacher,


D.L.R. Cole B.Eng.,


Afan Valley Road,


Cimla,


Neath,


SA11 3TA





School 





Ysgol 





�








1


